
Water & Sanitation Department 

Post Office Box 250 

Moorpark, Ca 93020 

April 15th, 2024 

To whom this may concern: 

I, Alicia Villa Mendoza, the owner of 217 East Straube Street, Oxnard Ca. 93036 (parcel number 145-0-

153-210), am writing this letter to express my strong opposition to the proposed sewer rate increase.

I believe that the proposed increase is unjustified and will place an undue burden on residents like 

myself. I kindly request that you reconsider this decision and explore alternative solutions that are fair 

and reasonable for all parties involved. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will carefully consider the concerns raised 

by the community. 

Sincerely, 

Alicia Villa Mendoza 

217 East Stroube Street 

Oxnard, Ca. 93036 

805-890-3240

Aliciamendoza1561@gmail.com 
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